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Columbia Attorney Discusses How the Federal Vaccine Mandate
Impacts Contractors and Subcontractors
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11.15.21 

In an interview with SHRM, Sheila Willis offers insight into how the federal vaccine mandate impacts

contractors and subcontractors. She advises that federal subcontractors are subject to the vaccine

mandate in the same way that federal contractors are subject to the mandate. “That is to say, federal

contracts that may be less than the threshold of $250,000, are subject to transportation tariffs, take

place on Indian lands, are grants, [and] contracts to provide power or utility services are excluded

from the mandate.”

To read the article visit SHRM (Subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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